
 

Newsletter 
Friday, 30th June 

Aspire2Be 
As part of the NHS Jobs for Everyone Programme, our Reception children were invited to 
participate in the first of their virtual jobholder events this week. The children met a 
physiotherapist; we now know what a physiotherapist does.   
 

Our aspiring artists in Years 3-6 were excited to welcome and work with an extremely 
talented local artist from Hartlepool, Keith Robson. It was fascinating to hear about Keith's 
career and share the work he has created for comics such as 'Beano' and 'Dandy'.   
 

On Wednesday, a group of our Year 6 children visited the Porsche Centre Teesside to find out 
about a range of roles in the motor industry. It was great to meet their wonderful staff who 
were extremely accommodating and welcoming. Our children got a great deal from the visit. 

Netball Town Finals 
Well done to the children who represented Fens in the town finals. 

 

Y2 Skipping Festival 
Congratulations to the Year 2 skipping team who were the overall winners of the skipping competition. They 
worked extremely hard to perfect their routines. 

Outdoor Athletics 
Four of our children represented Hartlepool in the county finals. The Y5 girls and Boys teams both came 3rd overall.  

 

Sports Day 07.07.23 
As previously mentioned the times for next Friday’s Sports Day are: 

Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 - 9.am – 11:00am                            Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 & Year 6 1.30 - 3pm 

Lockerbie Manor 
Well done to our group of Year 6 children who visited 
Lockerbie Manor for the residential visit. They were 
absolutely fantastic representatives of Fens Primary School. 
Their behavior was impeccable and they threw themselves 
into everything whole-heartedly. A massive thank you to 
everyone involved. Merit Winners 

Merit winners will be announced during Monday’s 
assembly due to Friday’s assembly being an ‘Arts 
Week’ celebration assembly. Winners will appear 
on next week’s newsletter. 

Arts Week 2023 
 
What a wonderful week is has been! Our Tall Ships themed event has proven to be a fantastic showcase of our school’s artistic talents and we have all had a ball! It was so lovely to see so many of you at tonight’s 
summer fair, which has seen Arts Week culminate with a fantastic community gathering. Thank you again for your very generous donations and support. Well done everyone and thank you!  

Coffee Morning 
It's our last coffee morning of the academic year on Wednesday 5th July. We would love to 
see as many people there as possible! Call round to the Heron Room between 9 and 10:30am 
and please remember that all refreshments are free. 

Industrial Strike Action 
School will be open to all pupils on Wednesday 5th 
July and Friday 7th July. All pupils are expected to 
attend school on both days. Thank you. 


